
Hi Michelle, 
 
This will be my second time seeking a variance approval for my carport that is currently installed 
directly on top of my driveway.    There have been no changes have been proposed or made from 
the expired variance.  I received approval after the first zoning board review (included in your 
packet) and thought that was all I needed to proceed with the build.  During the first meeting the 
chairperson asked me if I needed a permit for the build and I answered in the negative and no one 
corrected that line of thinking so this is what lead me to believe I was all set to proceed.  After it was 
discovered that I never received a build permit for the carport I was informed that I needed to start 
the process over again because the first variance had expired even though I had the carport 
installed while the first variance was active. 
 
 

Geodi Pellerin 
Finance Manager 
Phone 978-965-4500 
Mobile 774-258-1627 
Web www.capexservices.com 
Email geodi.pellerin@capexservices.com 
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